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Privileges and Procedures Committee: Democratic Accountability and Governance 

Sub-Committee 
  

Meeting 17: 10th February 2022 
 
Members present: Senator Tracey Vallois (Chair), Senator Sam Mézec, Senator Ian Gorst 
Connétable Richard Buchanan and Deputy Kirsten Morel of St. Lawrence 
 
Apologies were received from Connétable John Le Bailly  
 
Also present -   Dr Mark Egan, Greffier of the States 

Kellie Boydens, Principal Committee and Panel Officer 
 

1. Final Draft Report 
 

The Sub-Committee had previously received a copy of the final draft of its report. Following its 
last meeting, the Sub-Committee had met with Prospect Union and the NEU. The Sub-
Committee recalled that it agreed to discuss its key findings and recommendations related to 
the SEB once it had met with the Unions. In that regard the Sub-Committee agreed a number 
of minor changes to the report.  
 
The Chair advised the Sub-Committee that the original intention had been to meet the SEB to 
discuss the report, but, due to a lack of response in terms of finding a suitable date and time, 
the Chair was minded to submit the report to PPC for publishing. The Sub-Committee agreed 
and requested the Officer to take the necessary action. 
 

2. Future Meetings 
 
Connétable Buchanan advised that a meeting with either the SEB or CoM would be beneficial 
in terms of consultation on the Sub-Committee’s findings. The Chair confirmed that, should a 
meeting be offered, she would meet SEB/CoM but the report would still be submitted to PPC 
for publishing.  
 
 
 
 

 


